Letter of Notification:

On the 28th day of February, 2024 KRUX 91.5 FM Las Cruces, (hereby referred to as KRUX),
had dead air from the time period of 12:04:00pm to 1:15:00pm. We had to go off air to fix an
emergency repair that occured. As of 1:15:00pm, 28FEB24, KRUX has not experienced dead
air and is back up and broadcasting.
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